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THIS WEEK – ZOOM MEETING  

WITH OUR SISTER CLUB OF CIRENCESTER ENGLAND  

 

This week is a very special combined meeting with 
members of the Rotary Club of Cirencester in 
England. Each club will have three members talking 
about their respective history and club activities and 
we will sign a club partnership agreement to ‘’further 
international understanding and foster goodwill 
through long-standing fellowship and international 
service’’. 
In the meantime, here are links to Cirencester’s 
website and Facebook page if you would like to have 
a look before Thursday’s meeting. 
 

Rotary Club of Cirencester - welcome. (rotary-
ribi.org) 

 
https://www.facebook.com/CirenRC/  

 

 

 

LAST WEEK – YANDELORA – ANA LEVAR 
 

          
 

   
 

 
 

 
Ana Levar is a vision support teacher whose job is itinerant, 
which means she travels between schools to support students 
with vision impairment.  
Ana shared her passion for education with us on Thursday 
night and all Rotarians were fascinated by her knowledge, 
experience and passion. Ana spoke at length about a 
particular type of vision impairment known as Cortical Vision 
Impairment (CVI) which relates to the brain’s inability to read 
the messages that the eyes send.  
 
Ana spends most of each Friday at Yandelora School where 
she teaches staff to support the students with vision 
impairments and develops resources to support the students.  
 
Rotarians also got to see the incredible resources the District 
Grant and Club funds was able to provide the students at 
Yandelora School to support students with vision impairment 
to develop skills in literacy.  
 
 
 

https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/homepage.php?ClubID=595
https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/homepage.php?ClubID=595
https://www.facebook.com/CirenRC/


 

 

 

   
                
 

 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT MEETING INFORMATION 2021 

 

Our weekly meetings now commence at 7pm. The meal 
will be served at 7.10p.m., Club announcements will be at 
7.30p.m. and the guest speaker will commence at 
7.40p.m. The meeting will conclude at approximately 
8.30pm.  
 
As previously advised, you must register your attendance 

at the front door of the Golf Club to comply with 

Registered Club and COVID-19 requirements.  
 

 
 

The NSW Government have made it a compulsory 
requirement for all hospitality venues to use the Service 
NSW QR code system. A sign-in register is also available 
at the Golf Club for members who do not have a smart 
device. 

 
If you are NOT attending the meeting in person at the 
Golf Club, or to register your guests, you must notify the 
Attendance Committee by email (no later than midday 
Wednesday) camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 
 
 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88910434645 
 

Meeting ID: 889 1043 4645 
Passcode: 203530 

  
 

 
 
 

 
NEXT WEEK – AARON HODGES 

 

 
Join us next week to hear a very interesting presentation 

from Camden Rotarian Aaron about the PhD Research 
Project he is on working on. 

 

 
 

 

mailto:camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com
http://enews.camdengolfclub.com.au/ls/click?upn=3ES-2F7Y9-2FaJy-2FMpTODBpCwDqtwC-2BEzHf7KXRnGlHD0r7Ne2wwlZbmJTEtVbpSVTPfVjEOZP5JJnovoh2s9DdsoVYW9LzlsdsPQelPTRgqgV0-3D4XYm_YOD1J3t2V2ejVP79okOK3j0L0OPRfSISOZRu3gKx02DamUDbrB-2B-2FxdGMRC23Tiv5vpVFi2ROPelqq601K35qg-2F-2BsIeD5tZoC1Q78bfl6Ek9nK8VMQskihCJoSrcUrlOQpDYDhQaEaZ9rTWDRriYG6-2BtJFMHBX3fHl7TIe65aZGMubLKdI5FgESbagrWmnQBRUMmHAAWE9jRr8k3LCFHDQoM5c2cSVW8zCsul8HN4XJNKj0h38Sku3qDtU6YXw7fFH76xMzUbac7CFAw34gxTp1w4hEBpoPbin0SP-2Bl9g-2BSsQ-2BYmFUV9lZoN29PdHRyzI
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88910434645


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CAMDEN ROTARY CELEBRATIONS THIS WEEK 
  HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

                 
                       

Happy 50th Paul Lockyer – 8th June 
 

                               
 
Roy Kellaway – 12th June     Margaret Harding – 12th June                   
 _______________________________________________ 
 

              
 

                     
 
Last Wednesday 2nd June Camden Rotarians presented the 
U-Turn the Wheel programme to year 11 students at 
Macarthur Anglican School. This wonderful programme 
teaches our youth about hazards on our roads, other road 
users, the effects of drugs and alcohol on driving, car 
maintenance and how a better built car can save lives. 
Thank you, Rotarians Gary Ireland (organizer), Chris Evans, 
Peter Claxton, Jo Perrin, Ken Macaulay & Alan Redman for 
assisting on the day with accompanying students or cooking 
the barbeque lunch. 
 
Thank you also to the presenters, Camden Rotarian John 
McBride, NSW Police Force, Headway Brain Injury Support 
Services, Cawdor Haulage, Youth Solutions and NRMA 
Macarthur. 
 
Camden Rotary making a difference in our community. 
 
 

                     

Camden Rotary in the Community this Past Week 
 

      
 

Last Friday more groceries were donated to Turning Point 
in Camden.  These regular donations are the result of 
fundraising by Camden Rotary Club to help those people 
in need during difficult times, unemployment, domestic 
violence or homelessness. 
A large number of much needed blankets (right), which 
will go to good use in the community, were also 
delivered.  
 
Camden Rotary again making a difference in our 
community. 
_______________________________________________  
 

 
 
 

More details about this event will be available soon. In 
the meantime, please start thinking about businesses you 
support who you might approach to purchase lamingtons 

for their staff. 
 
 
 



 

 
                                    

 
 

The 2021 Virtual Convention: Rotary Opens 
Opportunities is to be held on 12-16 June 2021. The 
program, which will include breakout sessions and a 
virtual House of Friendship, is open to all Rotary 
members and participants. Sign up for the convention 
today and encourage friends in your network, club, and 
community to join you.  
 

Register and watch for updates at 
convention.rotary.org. 

 
___________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
Rotary members lead effort to transform childbirth care in 
Mongolia 
Julie Dockrill who spoke at our Club via Zoom last year from 
New Zealand was a recent recipient of Rotary’s People of 
Action: Champions of Health Award. She was a member of a 
team of midwives who trained health care professionals in 
Mongolia as part of a comprehensive well-being program 
that’s saving mothers and babies. 
Here is a link to a story in ‘’Rotary in Review’’ 
Rotary members lead effort to transform childbirth care in 
Mongolia | Rotary International 
 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE – CAMDEN ROTARY CHANGEOVER 

 
24TH JUNE – CAMDEN GOLF CLUB 

 
 

                        
 

Please join us for our Changeover celebration as President 
Chantelle passes over the ‘collar’ to President -Elect Judith 

and her incoming Board for 2021-2022.  
 

Members and guests who would like to attend this evening 
are encouraged to pay online as soon as possible  

or contact Secretary Chris on chris.evans@1earth.net  
 

Cost is $50pp for a 2-course meal and welcome drink. 
 

Account; Camden Rotary Club 
BSB: 062 516 

Account Number: 028008282 
_________________________________________________ 

District 9675 Changeover Lunch - Sunday 27th June 

‘The Warwick’ Warwick Farm 

                 

All Rotarians are invited to the District 9675 Changeover, a 
celebration of events and achievements in our District over 
the past 12 months. 

Current and outgoing District Governor Warwick 
Richardson will hand over to District Governor-Elect 
Jeremy Wright and his Team for the next Rotary year.  

Bookings available NOW: 

https://www.trybooking.com/BQPYN 

________________________________________________ 

Please click HERE to view - download the 

‘Rotary On The Move’ Newsletter for June 2021 

 

http://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/12Suw6EcVUTpWZ9lpivwZof1CjBi
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotary-members-lead-effort-transform-childbirth-care-mongolia
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotary-members-lead-effort-transform-childbirth-care-mongolia
mailto:chris.evans@1earth.net
https://www.trybooking.com/BQPYN
http://rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/2021-06-Rotary-on-the-Move-Newsletter-Zone-8.pdf

